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Janaury 13, 2015

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra lowland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DM 14-299 Agera Energy LLC

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please find one original and two copies of Agera Energy LLC’s answer to the Public Utilities
Commissions most recent data request concerning the above application. Please note that at this
time Agera is still in the process of drafting the letter of credit required by PUC 3003.01 (d)( 1).
The exhibits enclosed are numbered to correspond to the numbers in the request for additional
information. If you have any questions feel free to each out to me at 914-236-1406.

Sincerely

Micahel Nordlicht
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